

Tudor Grange Academy Kingshurst, Cooks Lane, Kingshurst, Birmingham, B37 6NU

w: www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk
e: office@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk
t: 0121 329 8300
f: 0121 770 0879

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope this letter finds you and your families well. As we enter into the second week of students completing their learning from home, we would like to take this time to find out more information from you about how work is being accessed.

Please complete the short survey using the following link. If the link does not work, copy and past the link directly into your browser.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=IUVmEPIfGE2U9SflCX2T_WiZy8Q_p YJLpZAa2urNa-xUNDNDSUMwVkZCREIKVkczQVo1VTU4MIBXNi4u

This will provide the academy with vital information on how we can best plan and improve for the coming weeks. Please complete this survey by **12:00 midday Tuesday 31st March 2020.**

We would again like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of both the academy and your children through this difficult time.

With thanks

Tudor Grange Academy Kingshurst